
 

 
 

 
April 17, 2007 
Circular No. 029-2007 
 
 
 
 
General Manager 
Panama City 
 

Reference: Information on credit and contingent 
operations of the subsidiaries – 
Circular 26-2007

 
 
General Manager: 
 
Due to queries made to this Superintendency regarding Circular No. 26-2007, we advise you 
that the requirement stipulated in said circular is monthly, wherefore the bank must send the 
requested information every month, the same day that it sends the BAN02 Table information. 
 
Moreover, we inform you that the template has been modified regarding the provision detail, 
wherefore we request you use the template attached to this circular for the corresponding 
submittals, from the month of April 2007 forward. 
 
 
Attentively, 
 
 
Olegario Barrelier 
Superintendent 
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